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Dear Ms. Zara Andhyarujina, 09 Sep 2024

On behalf of TIFR and the Vigyan Vidushi programme, we want to thank you for your thoughtful
donation of T-shirts for the young female scholars attending this year’s program. Your generosity will
undoubtedly add to the spirit of camaraderie and inspiration that we aim to foster among these
talented young women.

Vigyan Vidushi is dedicated to encouraging women to pursue and persist in STEM fields, and your
contribution not only supports this mission but also symbolizes the strength of community and
entrepreneurship. It is especially heartening to see young entrepreneurs like yourself take such
meaningful initiatives to support education and empowerment. Your commitment to uplifting young
women as they advance in their academic and professional journeys is commendable, and we are
thrilled to see how you are leading by example.

Thank you once again for your kindness, and we congratulate you on your entrepreneurial vision
and success. Your support will leave a lasting impression on the scholars, reminding them of the
endless possibilities that lie ahead when one combines knowledge, passion, and initiative.

We look forward to staying connected and sharing the continued successes of the Vigyan Vidushi
program, made even more special by your contribution.

With warm regards,
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Shravan Hanasoge
Professor, Department of Astronomy and Astrophysics
Convener, Endowment Fund of TIFR



